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Allison, Rick

From: vllpermitco@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 10:32 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Re: ORLANDO HILL 26-44-8-61 - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400149521) for Carrizo Oil & 

Gas Inc

Carrizo is in agreement with the below conditions of approval. 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Allison, Rick <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To: VLLPermitco@aol.com 
Sent: Thu, Apr 7, 2011 9:01 am 
Subject: ORLANDO HILL 26-44-8-61 - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400149521) for Carrizo Oil & Gas Inc 

Hi Venessa, 
  
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the ORLANDO HILL 26-44-8-61 well location 
in the SESE Sec26 T8N R61W, Weld County, and requests Carrizo Oil & Gas Inc’s approval of the following changes to 
the Form 2A: 
  

1)      Conditions of Approval: The following COAs are required for the addition of the freshwater storage pit: 
COA 1: The freshwater storage pit shall include signage that: identifies the pit use as a freshwater-only 
pit, prohibits placing E&P Waste in the pit, and lists each well that the pit will serve. 
COA 2: Operator is prohibited from allowing any fluids to flow back to the freshwater storage pit. 
COA 3: The freshwater storage pit shall be constructed and maintained to prevent terrestrial wildlife or 

livestock entrapment. 
COA 4: Notify COGCC OGLA Specialist Rick Allison at rick.allison@state.co.us 48 hours prior to 

construction of the freshwater storage pit. 
  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
  


